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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th Mareh, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the Specisl Survey of the
Hull which becomes due this month on the Wood Screw
Schooner Yacht "LILY MAID IV", I think it well to acquaint
you that I am advised by the Society's Surveyors at
Marseille s that it 1s the Owner's intention to deal with
all outstanding surveys on this vessel during the
coming Spring elther at Antwerp or Southampton, In the
circumstances, I shall be glad if you will give the case
the necessary attention should the yacht arrive in your
district.

For your information, I would add that the
Special Survey of the liachinery and the Serewshaft Survey
will become due in July next.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Cluainiutioni Committee.
F IO S j-»f" B0

The Surveyors, by
ANTWERP.
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